5/17/2016 City of Portland Mail - Fwd: City of Portland Questions on my building permit

Portlan
Maine

Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: City of Portland Questions on my building permit

1 message

Nick Penfield <nick.penfield@gmail.com> Mon, May 16, 2016 at 6:41 PM

To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris - FYI on my building permit #952 for 48 State Street. Thanks.

Nick

Begin forwarded message:

From: Frederica Jackson <fredericajackson@gmail.com>

Date: May 16, 2016 at 6:04:08 PM EDT

To: Nick Penfield <nick.penfield@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: City of Portland Questions on my building permit

Hi Nick - this email will serve as confirmation that 48 State Street
Condominium Association gives you permission to renovate your basement
space below your unit to use as storage and to replace the windows with
new, wooden Marvin Windows.

Best regards,

Frederica Jackson
fredericajackson@gmail.com
48 State Street Condominium Association President

On 5/16/16, 3:23 PM, "Nick Penfield" <nick.penfield@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Freddie, | am writing to you in your capacity as President of the 48
State Street Condo Association. The City of Portland has a few questions
on my permit application. | realize that the Association previously gave
me approval, but | want to forward this email as proof that the

Association is OK with my project.

Please confirm that | have permission to renovate the basement space

below my unit to use as storage, and that | have permission to replace

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=154bbbadaeb493808&simI|=154bbbadaeb49380
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the windows with new, wooden Marvin windows.

Thanks very much, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Appreciate your help.

Nick

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=154bbbadaeb493808&simI|=154bbbadaeb49380
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